
Follow-up email message for after your call with a lawmaker or their staff:  

Greetings, (Who you met with). 

Thank you for speaking with me during the Indiana Cancer Action Day, January 27th.   

As your constituent I urge you to invest in the health of Hoosier women and maintain 
our state’s investment is the Breast Cervical Cancer Program (BCCP). This program 
saves lives with over 4,000 women relying on the program annually.  

Do you have a breast or cervical cancer story to include? 

Breast cancer is the second leading cause of cancer death in our state, and the most 
frequently diagnosed cancer among women in Indiana. Supporting the continual 
investment in Indiana’s Breast and Cervical Cancer Program means you understand 
how important this program is to the 41,000 eligible Hoosiers and the 4,000 women 
who use this program annually.  

You have the power to make a difference for the women in our state and their 
families. Support maintaining the funding for this important program in our next 
state budget.  

ACS CAN put together a virtual folder with additional information about Indiana’s 
Breast and Cervical Cancer Program, please take a minute to review and let me 
know if you have any questions. I will gladly connect you with our Government 
Relations Director, Bryan Hannon for follow-up at bryan.hannon@cancer.org. 

With hope,  

Your name.  

If you left a voicemail:  

Greetings, (Who you met with). 

My name is XX and I am a volunteer with ACS CAN from XX, Indiana.   

During the Indiana Cancer Action Day on January 27th, I left a voice message for you 
or I left a message with a member of your staff about Indiana’s Breast and Cervical 
Cancer Program.  

https://www.fightcancer.org/information-indiana-breast-and-cervical-cancer-program-ibccp
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